
For more details on the public consultation 
process and the Clinic's strategic planning 
progression, visit:
ccpsc.qc.ca/en/2022-consultation

The Pointe-Saint-Charles
Community Clinic invites
you to take part in a public
consultation. 

This citizen participatory process 

aims to know your opinion about 

the mission, vision and services 

offered to the population by

the Clinic.

Attend the public consultation meeting:
December 6 at 7 p.m., 
Lorne Center (Montreal)
A drop-in daycare center will be offered
on site for children
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2 WAYS TO PARTICIPATE:

DO YOU CARE
ABOUT HEALTHCARE
SERVICES IN
POINT ST. CHARLES?

Complete the online
survey or paper version
at the Clinic, before
December 31, 2022


